
September 23, 1968

Mrs. Jane Tolmach 
Californians for Cranston 
3259 Wilshire Blvd.
Los Angeles, Calif. 90005

Dear Jane:
We would appreciate receiving the following:

100 - "Alan Cranston - A Man for All 
Californians" (see enclosed)

Also, six (6) copies of Monday, September 23, P.M. 
Release of Alan Cranston’s speech on the natural 
resources conservation program. We have a great 
many groups interested in conservation, and we want 
to be sure this particular release gets to all of 
them and to our local papers.
Thanks very much for all the help you have given us.

Sincerely yours,

Mrs. Frank J. Frost 
Headquarters Chairman


